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APPOINTMENT OF PROVINCIAL VOCATIONAL TRAINING SUPPORT COORDINATOR 
 
 

October 27, 2020 - PROCEDE is pleased to announce the 

appointment of the Provincial Vocational Training Support 

Coordinator, Mr. Xavier-Michel Grisé.  

Mr. Grisé has widespread knowledge in Vocational Training 

programs and its different sectors and has built an excellent link 

between Training Centres and employment opportunities. Having 

ten years of Vocational Training teaching experience in Industrial 

Electromechanics, he is well prepared to face the tasks and 

requirements of his new position. Mr. Grisé runs his own training 

company, servicing specific industry clients in developing the skills 

of their employees. 

In May of 2020, Mr. Grisé became an Educational Research 

Assistant for the Professional Training Observatory of Quebec. He 

holds an Undergraduate degree in Teaching Vocational Studies 

and is completing his Master’s in Education at the University of 

Sherbrooke. His academic knowledge and field experience in 

developing programs for industries, ensures that Mr. Grisé is well equipped to coordinate and assess the 

implementation of specific programs.  

PROCEDE welcomes Mr. Xavier-Michel Grisé in his new role as Provincial Vocational Training Support 

Coordinator within the English community across the province. 

 


